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MCC-14-auil

December 15,2014

Dear Ms. SillP

Please be advised that after reviewing the circumstances surrounding your complaint

filed with this office on 12/9/2014, it was forwarded to the Courthouse Command, for
their review and resolution. '

This matter is closed in our office at this time and no further action will be taken.

Sincerely,

P LA

Lt. William Wesolowski
Executive Officer

Division of Internal Affairs
2601 W. Broward Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
954/321-1100



